
 

 

 
 
 

PARMITER’S  SCHOOL 
FOUNDED 1681 

 

Headmaster: Mr M Jones BA MEd 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Nemo sibi nascitur: 

Our values of community, aspiration and opportunity enable every individual to grow and flourish 
 

Parmiter’s School, High Elms Lane, Garston, Nr Watford, Herts WD25 0UU 

email: admin@parmiters.herts.sch.uk      www.parmiters.herts.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01923 671424 | The Thomas Parmiter Sports Centre: 01923 682805 

 

16 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Cello and Double Bass Lessons – Expression of Interest 

 

Over the last few years, it has been fantastic to see a significant increase in the number of cellists 

and double bass players joining Parmiter’s School and, as a result, we are considering employing a 

specialist low strings teacher in school from September 2024.  However, as we are aware that a 

number of our young cello and double bass students may be quite happy with their current teaching 

arrangements outside of school, we would be very grateful if you would take a few minutes to 

complete this short, no obligation Cello & Double Bass Music Lessons Expression of Interest Form 

at your earliest convenience. 

 

Thank you for your support.  We will, of course, inform you should a specialist cello and double 

bass teacher be added to our peripatetic instrumental teaching team. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr S Bates 

Director of Music 
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